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Comments: These trails should be open to e-mountain bikes. The trails on the Frisco peninsula are currently
open to them. There have been no problem with us there. | expect that people will use the rec paths to link rides
between the backyard and the peninsula. The backyard is relatively isolated.

We have heard from the Dillon Ranger District multiple times that the DRD is not opposed to opening trails to e-
mtbs but local government agencies are not supportive of opening trails to e-mtbs. The primary enemies of e-
mtbs are Summit County Open Space and BOSAC, neither of which have claim to this area. The town of Frisco
has been open to e-mtbs which makes this an ideal test case.



